Notice
02-08-2024

It is hereby notified to all the staff and students of the
Udalguri College that the Udalguri College Students’ Union

(UCSU) Election, 2024 is scheduled to be held on the date of
10 August, 2024.

All other details of the Election will be notified today after
12:30 PM by the Udalguri College Election Committee.
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